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BY E-MAIL 

 
October 19, 2016 
 
 
To:  All registered intervenors in EB-2016-0160 
 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Transmission Revenue Requirement and Rates 

Application 2017 & 2018 - Board File Number:  EB-2016-0160 
 Letters filed in Support of the SEC Motion 
 
 
The OEB acknowledges the receipt of letters dated October 18, 2016 submitted on 
behalf of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition, Consumers Council of Canada,  
Canadian Manufacturers and Exporters and the Association of Major Power Consumers 
in Ontario. 
 
These letters contain comments in support of the relief requested in the School Energy 
Coalition (SEC) motion of September 28, 2016. 
 
The OEB will take these comments into account when it considers the relief requested 
by SEC. 
 
Hydro One should include in its submission due on October 21, 2016, any response that 
it wishes to make related to the contents of these letters. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
 
 


